QANTAS

Ms Jasmina Ackar

Director

International Air Services Commission
GPO BOX 630

CANBERRA ACT 2601

By email: Jasmina.Ackar@infrastructure.gov.au

Dear Ms Ackar,
RE: RENEWAL DETERMINATIONS

Qantas Airways Limited (Qantas) wishes to renew various Determinations allocating capacity to
Qantas which expire in May 2026.

Philippines route — Determination [2020] IASC 103

Qantas seeks renewal of Determination [2020] IASC 103, which allocates 1,927 seats per week of
capacity on the Philippines route. Qantas requests all existing conditions be retained and that the
Determination is for a period of five years.

New Caledonia route — Determination [2020] IASC 104

Qantas seeks renewal of Determination [2020] IASC 104 which allocates 788 seats per week of
capacity on the New Caledonia route. Qantas requests all existing conditions be retained and that the

Determination is for a period of five years.

Qantas would be pleased to provide any further information the Commission requires.
Yours sincerely,

Anna Pritchard
Executive Manager, Policy, Industry and International Affairs

Qantas Airways Limited, ABN 16 009 661 901, 10 Bourke Road Mascot NSW 2020 Australia
Telephone +61 2 9691 3636, gantas.com
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